Bunny Bunch Daycare Newsletter June 2017



Important Bunny Bunch News!

June is going to be a busy and fun month at Bunny Bunch! The Pre-k 4 is hard at work preparing for graduation and kindergarten, and everyone is getting ready for summer fun!

A big THANK YOU to all our wonderful families who participated in the St. Jude Trike-a-Thon! We raised a total of \$1,609 from all of your generous donations!

The pre-k 4 graduation will be held at Starpoint on Thursday, June 1st at 6pm. The children are to arrive by 5pm for practice.

Both the a.m. and p.m. Universal Pre–K classes will attend from 9–11:30am on Friday, June 2nd for our field trip to Starpoint.

Our Annual Family Picnic will be on Thursday, June 22nd from 10:30am-1pm. We hope to see

everyone there to celebrate the end of the school year and the beginning of

Summer!!

All of the children will be tie dying t-shirts to wear to the family picnic. If you would like your child to tie dye, please send in a white shirt on or before June 9th. Thank you!!

Happy Birthday!!

This month we would like to wish Caroline, Riley, and Jacob a very happy 1st birthday, Quinn and Peyton a very happy 2sd birthday, Sean and John a very happy 3sd birthday, Rayden a very happy 4th birthday, and Harry and Noah a very happy 5th birthday! We would also like to wish Miss Kalia, Miss Brittany, and Miss Kristen a very happy birthday this month! We hope you all have a wonderful day!

Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss Michele from our Ward Road location! Miss Michele is our Pre-K 3 lead teacher who does a fantastic job making sure her students have a fun filled learning experience. Miss Michele has been with Bunny Bunch for about 8 years now and has really proven herself to be a hardworking and dedicated employee. She comes to work every morning a few minutes early to make sure her classroom is prepared for her students to arrive. As her students arrive, she makes it a point to greet everyone with a warm welcoming "Good Morning". Miss Michele is a reliable and dependable worker making her a great role model for her fellow coworkers. She has a kind and loving heart with a fun personality which is why she is loved and adored by all her children as well as parents and coworkers. Miss Michele is very crafty and is always coming up with new activities and crafts based on her student's interests. The joy and enthusiasm she has for teaching rubs off onto each and every one of her students. We are very thankful for all that Miss Michele does for us as well as her students and are very proud to have her as a part of our Bunny Bunch family! Congratulations Miss

STAR STUDENTS!

Michele!! We love you!!!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES! ©

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Riley

TODDLER: Hudson

Peyton

PRE-K 3: Reilly

PRE-K 4: Noah

Rylan

Infant News!

"Butterflies and Bumblebees" is the theme in the Infant Room as we head into summer! The babies will be learning all about butterflies and bumblebees as they read fun stories, sing new songs, and do many cute crafts! They will be making crafts such as footprint bumblebees, honeycomb beehives, and do-a-dot rainbows. The babies will also be working hard on their Father's Day presents for their wonderful fathers! We will also be going outside for lots of walks this month! June is going to be a fun month for these little cuties!

The infants will be tie-dying shirts for the family picnic! If you would like your child to make a shirt, please send one in by June 9th. Thank you!



Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, *Riley !!*Riley is such a happy and beautiful little girl who we absolutely love having in the Infant Room! This sweetie is constantly smiling and having fun. She loves to greet everyone with her big smile and a cute wave. Riley is a smart baby who is doing a great job crawling and pulling herself up. She is very observant and curious and loves to explore the room. She also loves Circle Time and can always be found clapping and smiling. Riley is very loveable and sweet, she loves to give her teachers hugs and she plays so nicely with all of her friends. She also loves to go for walks and listen to stories. We cannot wait to see what this adorable little cutie does next! Congratulations Riley!! We love you!!!

Toddler News!

The toddlers are looking forward to a fun month this month! Our monthly theme of "Outdoor Friends" will keep these cuties busy. The weekly themes which will keep our toddlers busy this month are "Reptiles," "Bugs" and "Birds." Miss Megan will have the toddlers exploring a variety of different animals. Each week the toddlers will learn all about the wonders nature has to offer. Some of the fun activities include making frog puppets, shiny flies, and colorful birds. Throughout the month these little cuties will be reading new stories and singing fun songs, as well as continuing to be great learners during Circle Time! They will also be working hard on their Father's Day gifts! The toddlers cannot wait to get going on this month's fun activities!

With the nice weather, we know that sandals and flip flops will be on your child's feet. However, for the playground, we ask that you bring in or leave a pair of sneakers here for your child to wear. Also, if your child participates in gymnastics, please make sure they have a pair of socks for Tuesday mornings! Thank you!!

The toddlers will be tie-dying shirts for the family picnic! If you would like your child to make a shirt, please send one in by June 9th.

Thank you!

Congratulations to our Toddler Stars of the Month, Hudson & Peyton !!

Bunny Bunch Newsletter



Hudson is an adorable and loveable little boy who is such a joy to have in our Toddler Room! He loves school and can always be found smiling and laughing and having fun. He brightens up the classroom each day with his adorable smile and fun-loving and cute personality. Everyone loves to be around this happy boy. He plays very nicely with all of his friends and is a great helper to his teachers. Hudson is a handsome and smart little boy who loves to learn and do all of his work. He always has so much fun during Circle Time and is doing a great job learning new things. When it comes to playtime, this cutie loves to play outside on the playground, build with the legos, and play with all of his friends. We are very proud of how well Hudson is doing and cannot wait to see what he does next! Congratulations Hudson!! We love you!!!



Peyton is a sweet and loveable little girl who is doing a wonderful job in the Toddler Room! This little cutie loves to learn and impresses us more and more each day with how quickly she learns new things. She absolutely loves Circle Time and is doing a great job participating. Peyton loves to do crafts and is a hard worker, we are very proud of her! When it comes to friends, Peyton is a great one, always giving hugs and playing so nicely with everyone. She is very kind and caring too. This happy girl brightens up the room each day with her adorable laugh and cute smile. She loves to have fun and play with the baby dolls, listen to stories, and play outside.

We cannot wait to see what this bright and beautiful little girl does next!

Congratulations Peyton!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 3 News!

"Jump into Summer" is this month's theme in the Pre-K 3 room as these kiddos get ready for summer fun and nice weather! Our weekly themes are sure to keep the children very busy! The first week, "Birds," will have the kiddos doing fun crafts such as painting with feathers and making worm booklets as they learn all about birds. They will also be working on their tracing skills and their colors during this week. The next week we move onto learning all about "bugs!" As they learn about bugs, the children will be making honeycomb beehives, working on their rhyming with bugs, and also working on their counting skills. With the new season approaching, the next week will be a fun one for the children as they learn all about "weather!" They will be creating a weather booklet and making fun rain sticks and windsocks. These little cuties will also be working on their colors and shapes, as well as their letters. We will end this exciting month with "Summer Fun!" The children will be talking about the new season, making picnic books, and creating many fun summer crafts. The children will also be working on their cutting skills and number concepts during this week. Throughout the month, the pre-k will be singing fun songs, reading new stories, and continuing with Circle Time, which they absolutely love! We would also like to wish all of the wonderful fathers a very happy Father's Day this month! The children will be hard at work making special gifts for their dads! June is sure to be a great month for this pre-k class!

With the nice weather, we know that sandals and flip flops will be on your child's feet. However, for the playground, we ask that you bring in or leave a pair of sneakers here for your child to wear. Also, if your child participates in gymnastics, please make sure they have a pair of socks for Tuesday mornings!

Thank you!!

The pre-k 3 will be tie-dying shirts for the family picnic! If you would like your child to make a shirt, please send one in by June 9th. Thank you!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Reilly!!

Bunny Bunch Newsletter



Reilly is our Star of the Month for his wonderful participation during class! Reilly absolutely loves school and is always so eager to learn new things. He is a bright and handsome young man who is doing a wonderful job in our Pre-K 3 Room! He is very hard working and it shows in all of his work. He loves to do centers and is always on his very best behavior, he sets a great example for others. When it comes to Circle Time you can find this happy boy with a big smile and his hand raised high, ready to participate. Reilly is doing a great job with writing his name, learning his address, and with learning Spanish. He has a fun-loving personality that makes everyone love being around him. You can always count on him when you need a helping hand or a laugh. He is very sweet and he loves to be silly. He definitely brightens up this pre-k room! Reilly loves to have fun and play with all of his friends, build with the blocks, and read with his teachers. We are excited to continue to watch him learn and grow!

Congratulations Reilly!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 4 News!

"Moving Forward" is the theme for June in the Pre-K 4 room as the children get ready for graduation and the end of the school year. Miss Emily and the children have been working very hard the last few weeks to prepare for graduation and we are very proud of them! We have had a wonderful year with your children and are sad to see them go! We know that they will all do a fantastic job in kindergarten and hope that you will bring them back to visit! ©

June is an exciting month for our Pre-K 4 class and we have a lot of fun activities planned! The first weekly theme, "Moving Forward," will have the children continuing to work on graduation preparation. They will be making class yearbooks, making graduation caps, and of course having their graduation ceremony on June 1st. As these little smarties continue to get ready for kindergarten, "Kindergarten Here We Come" perfectly sums up the next week's theme! This will be a busy, but fun week for this pre-k class. They will be working hard on final preparation for Kindergarten as they review all of the fun and new things they learned this year. After all of their hard work this year, the children are going to celebrate during our third week this month with some "Summer Fun!" Miss Emily has a lot of fun activities planned for the kiddos during this week. They will be making suns, painting with spray bottles, and will even have a bike day during this fun week! We will end the month by continuing with many fun activities, During the week of "Fun At The Beach" Miss Emily and the children will be doing many fun beach crafts such as making sand castles and beach balls. They will also be working on gifts for Father's Day and tie dying their shirts for the Family Picnic on June 22nd which is sure to be lots of fun for the children and their families! June is a busy, busy month, but we know the children are going to have a blast!!

The pre-k 4 will be tie-dying shirts for the family picnic! If you would like your child to make a shirt, please send one in by June 9th. Thank you!

Our UPK fieldtrip to Starpoint will be on Friday, June 2nd. The afternoon class will take place in the morning from 9–11:30 on this day. Please arrive 5 minutes early on this day because the bus will be picking us up at 9am. Thank you!

The pre-k will be having a bike day on June 15th. Please bring in your child's bike and helmet and label with first and last name. Thank you!

The pre-k will be having a water day on June 19th. Please bring in a swimsuit, towel, and water shoes/sandals for your child on this day and label everything with their first and last name.

Thank you!

Both Universal Pre-K classes will attend from 10:30-1 on June 22nd for the Family Picnic!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month, Noah & Rylan !!



Noah is our Star of the Month for his love of learning! Noah is a bright and handsome young man with an eagerness to learn each day. He loves to do his work, especially when coloring is involved, and always does a nice job. He is also doing a great job with his writing skills, he loves to practice in our writing notebooks. He loves to do centers and always has fun doing all of his work. He is doing a very good job with all of his learning skills and is ready for Kindergarten. This cutie has an adorable smile that brightens up the classroom. He loves to be silly and laugh and make others laugh too. Noah loves to build with the blocks, color awesome pictures, and his favorite learning activity is craft time. Noah loves to learn and we know he will have a lot of fun learning new things in Kindergarten!

Congratulations Noah!! We love you!!!



Rylan is our Star of the Month for always coming to school with a happy attitude.

Rylan can always be seen running into school with a big smile, ready to learn.

He is a very loveable and friendly young man who brightens up the classroom with his big smile and fun-loving personality. He loves to be silly and laugh and make others laugh too with the funny things he says and does. Rylan loves to greet others and has a big heart, always giving his friends and teachers hugs and saying sweet things. Rylan is a handsome and bright young man who learns very quickly. He has been working hard all year long and we are very proud of him. This happy boy loves to play with the cars, build with the blocks, and his favorite learning activity is Show and Tell. We have loved watching this cutie learn and grow!

Congratulations Rylan!! We love you!!!

May Fun!

The children had a great time riding their bikes for the Trike-A-Thon! Thank you again for all of your wonderful donations!



Bunny Bunch Newsletter

